
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 3 Spring Term 
     20th January 2017 

 

Sports News 
We have had a busy week with 
sports competitions.  On Tuesday 
our team of Year 4 and 5 
swimmers competed in the 
swimming gala at Shepshed High 
School.  Well done to Natasha, 
William, Joe, Madison and Serena 
who represented the school and 
did extremely well.  
 

Coming Up 
 

Go Orange!  
For Muscular Dystrophy 
Friday 27th January 
Wear something orange or wear your own clothes to school on Friday 
27th January and bring in a donation (suggestion £1) to support the 
Muscular Dystrophy Society.  This is an awareness day and we are 
asking all children to wear something orange (if possible, or their own 
clothes) to support this worthwhile cause.   The 10 year old daughter of 
our cleaning contractor has just been diagnosed with this debilitating 
disease and we would like to support them.  

 
Assembly in 

Church Led by the 
Sea Otters 

Please join us in Belton Church 
for the school assembly led by 
the Sea Otters on Tuesday 24th 

January at 9am. 
All are welcome. 

School Council 
The school council met last week and have decided to take 

action to make lunch times and eating in the hall better for 

everyone.  They have been looking at the situation now and will 

be giving the children a questionnaire next week before setting 

up an action plan. 

 

On Thursday our team of gymnasts entered the Year 5 and Year 3 and 4 gymnastics competitions 
at Shepshed High School.  The Year 5 team consisted of Summer and Natasha.  The Year 3 and 4 
team was Ava, Madison, Katie and Evie.  The competition and standard was very high and our 
teams were good sports ambassadors for their school.  Well done! 
 
Well done also to Miss Sheldon who has been training the team this term who was herself a 
British gymnastics champion when she was 11! 
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News from the 

Forest Club 
Mrs Jones and Mrs Peczek's Wednesday 

lunch time Forest Club have had lots of 

fun this week creating tree clay faces using 

the natural loose parts found within 

the forest area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Diary Dates 2017 
January 

 

Saturday  21st  FOBS Fundraising Ceilidh, Belton village hall 7pm 

Tuesday  24th Assembly in church led by the Sea Otters.  All welcome.  9am 

 

February 
 

Tuesday 2nd FOBS Movie Night showing Minions, straight after school - for  

   Year R and 1 children.   

Saturday 4th FOBS sensory garden volunteering day. 10am – 12 noon.  12 noon - 2pm 

Tuesday  7th House day in school – theme Law 

Thursday 9th FOBS Valentine’s disco for Year 2 – 5 children 

Thursday  9th Full Governing Board meeting, 6.30pm in school 

Friday  10th  Break up at 3.10pm for half term 

Monday  20th  Teacher Day.  School is closed to children 

Tuesday  21st School open after the half term break 

Wednesday 22nd Whole school Drama Workshop 

Friday  24th School council meeting at 9am 

Monday  27th Dental care and hygiene day with the school nurse, from 9am for  

all children 

Tuesday  28th Assembly in church led by the Meerkats.  All welcome.  9am 

Tuesday  28th Gifted and Talented sports afternoon session for Year 3, 4 and 5 children 

 

March 
 

Tuesday  7th  Parents afternoon / evening plus CEOPS* stand 3.30pm – 5.30pm 

Wednesday  8th Parents evening plus CEOPS* stand 4pm – 7.30pm 

Thursday 9th Parents afternoon plus CEOPS* stand     1.30pm – 4.30pm 

Tuesday  14th Governing Body – HR and finance committee meeting.  5.30pm in school 

Wednesday 15th Handwashing training with the school nurse for Meerkats and Bees 

Tuesday  28th Assembly in church led by the Bees.  All welcome.  9am 

Wednesday  29th School council meeting at 9am 

 

April 
 

Thursday  6th  

   and Friday 7th  Year 2 residential visit to Beaumanor Hall 

Friday  7th End of term assembly.  All welcome at 2.30pm 

    We break up today for the Easter holidays 

Monday 24th Teacher Day.  School is closed to children 

Tuesday  25th School open today for the Summer term 
 
 

*(CEOPS – Child Exploitation and Online Protection – Internet safety) 
 


